
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: LBA.JCP.year11groupphoto  

10 January 2025 

Dear Families 

Year 11 Group Photos – Thursday 13 February 2025 

AJS Photographic will be visiting our school on Thursday 13 February, to take the Year 11 Group 

Photos.  

This will be taking place in the main hall from 9.15am, we should be grateful if you would encourage 

your child to attend this.   

Any questions please contact us on communications@stowhigh.com  

Kind regards 

L Baker 

Head of Year 11 
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